
Important information regarding COVID-19 and campers at Sandy 
Neck Beach Park. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Camper Reservation System FAQ 
 
Q. When will the reservation system start? 
A. Reservations will not be required until June 7th.  
 
Q. What if I want to purchase nights prior to the reservation system?  
A. Prior to the implementation of the reservation system, all hangtags for both campers and chase 
vehicles must be purchased in advance over the phone. Sandy Neck staff will instruct you as to when 
and where you can retrieve your tags prior to entering the Off-Road Beach. 
 
Q. What are the dates I can make a reservation in June?  
A. Dates for June reservation times are: June 7th, 14th, 21st, and 28th.  
 
Q. How far out can I make a reservation?  
A. Reservations will be made on Sundays for the following week (Sunday – Sunday).   
 
Q. How can I make a reservation? 
A. Reservations will be accepted by email only! Reservations will be accepted on Sunday of each week 
from 9am to 12pm and will cover all nights through Sunday of the following week. No exceptions will be 
made to this time window.  
 
Q. How can I pay for nights? 
A. Patrons can pay by credit card over the phone. All transactions for campers and chase vehicles must 
be done at once even if the chase is only staying one night.  
 
Q. How long can I stay at the beach? 
A. Campers and their assigned chase vehicles are allowed up to 48 hours on the beach (2 nights).  
 
Q. How long do I need to wait until I am allowed to participate in the reservation system again?  
A. Campers are not eligible to participate in the reservation system again until the eleventh day from 
their last night on the beach.  

Per COVID -19 Order No. 33 issued May 18, 2020, Governor Baker 
 

Occupancy of Self-Contained Units is limited to a maximum of 10 occupants from the same household per 
campsite. No additional guests are allowed on the campground 

 
Activities between or among more than one campsite group are not permitted 

 
ALL day trippers are prohibited from parking within the designated camper only parking, only campers and 

their assigned chase vehicle (if applicable) are allowed in this section of the beach. 
 
 



 
Q. What if the weather forecast changes and I no longer want to camp?  
A. NO refunds will be issued due to the weather. 
 
Q. Can I bring my trailer with me?   
A. Due to limited space and social distancing requirements, no trailers will be allowed on the beach 
during this time.  
 
Q. Are there a set number of campers that are allowed on the beach? 
A. Yes, this number will vary day to day/ week to week. This pre-determined number will be determined 
based on available space and tidal conditions (weather conditions will be up to the individual purchasing 
nights). 
  
Q. I submitted my reservation request, now what? 
A. After the 9am – 12pm reservation window, an email will be sent out when reservations are complete 
notifying individuals if there spot has been secured. You will then be contacted by the Gatehouse to 
process payment over the phone.   


